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Please register that I am IN FAVOR of this bill. Our rights to hunt and fish must be 
protected at all costs, particularly in these trying times. Grocery store prices are at 
their highest and many people rely on their harvest to supplement or as their primary 
food source. Maine offers a plentiful bounty of hunting and fishing opportunities and 
the residents of the State should be able to enjoy them with no possibility that this 
resource should be taken away.


